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WCOutreachCEm Resource

From: kiwibobnow@gmail.com on behalf of Kiwibob Glanzman [kiwibob@scn.org]
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2012 6:33 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Cc: cindy@beyondnuclear.org; kiwibob@scn.org
Subject: On-Site Waste Storage

As the one-time Secretary of the "Don't Waste Washington Committee", sponsors of the successful 1980 
Radioactive Waste Initiative in Washington State, it's time for the NRC to quit perpetuating the myth that 
Radioactive Waste can be safely stored on-site at aging Nuclear Power Plants.  The only truly "Safe" storage is 
to not generate the waste in the first place! 
  
Sincerely, 
Kiwibob Glanzman 
1220 NE 90th 
Seattle, WA  98115 
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